
 

AGENDA ITEM 
 

TO: Tim Vandall  

FROM: Joe Gates Fire Chief  

DATE: August 29, 2025 

SUBJECT: Purchase of Slide-in Unit for Unit 568  

 
 

 

                            AGENDA ITEM # 4 
 
 

The Lansing Fire Department requested bids for a slide-in unit for unit 568 which is the 2017 
Chevy one ton pickup. We received two bids. Listed below are the bids 
 
Dealer   Cost    
 
Feld Fire   $19,949.00 
 
Danko Fire  $21,035.00 
 
 
Policy Consideration: None for this item 
 
Financial Consideration: Included in the 2025 Budget with half paid by Lansing and half paid 
for by Delaware Township 
 
Recommended Action: The Lansing Fire Department is requesting to purchase one slide-in 
unit from Feld Fire Equipment in the amount of $19,949.00 this includes installation at their 
facility.  This slide-in unit will be used for brush fires in our response area. This purchase will 
give us a second brush truck.   
 


